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Here we go again: another piece of legislation to limit how we can use our own lands!  

This is an absolute NO!!!  As farms or families grow, we do not need limits on what 

we can do with our own properties.  Once again, you are attempting to make it 

difficult for people in rural lands.  This is not your right, nor would it benefit 

communities, when citizens are forced from farm lands or wild lands to move into 

cities.  It would create excessive crowding. 

 

We are already critically short of housing.  Why make it difficult to build on rural 

lands?   

 

STOP your assault on rural land owners!!!!! 


